From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 14:26

To: Planning

Subject: FW: App ref 2014/6845/P - Royal free development

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: N

From: Bryony Wolff

Sent: 09 December 2014 13:33

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: App ref 2014/6845/P - Royal free development

Dear Mr Thuaire,

| would like to share my views on the above application as | believe you are the person dealing
with it.

| think it is a shame that more has not been done to inform the public about this. | understand
there are models in the hospital but for such a large scale development on public land | would
think it appropriate to make sure those in the area and using facilities in the area be given more
thorough information and on a more timely basis. | heard about this by chance and | believe have
only just made the deadline for comments.

| find the wild, grassland area of Hampstead green, with trees and flowers a great relief from the
traffic and built up area. To build on it and then crowd out the last remaining green space with an
enormous development will in my view have a detriment impact on the area. It seems to me that
a great deal has been done to preserve St Stephens and the height of this development will tower
over it and the neighbouring school, blocking out light and congesting the currently open and
pretty area. In my view it is too high and too bulky and should be reconsidered.

| am not against the construction of a new facility that will no doubt lead to a great deal of common
good, but | think the consultation has been lacking and | have a fundamental problem with the size
and the scale of the proposal.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Bryony Wolff



